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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:   The psalter selection for next week is 
#89 verse 1. 
 
Grandparents Day: We are looking forward to meeting 
with many of our grandparents and special friends on 
October 29.  This year, students may go home or out with 
their grandparents immediately following the 
grandparent's lunch and the student program. This will 
allow students to spend additional time with their 
grandparents. Dismissal will be around 1:30.  Parents, 
please coordinate this with your child’s grandparents.  If 
they will not be leaving with grandparents, please arrange 
to pick them up at 1:30.  Invitations are going out this 
week.   
 
Parent/Teacher Conferences: Teachers are looking 
forward to meeting with you on October 20 for our fall 
conferences.  See the updated schedule attached to the 
memo email. We had to make some changes, so 
please check it out. 
 
Teacher Professional Days: There will be no school on 
Thursday, October 21, and Friday, October 22. 
 
Records Day:  There will be no school on November 5 
for records day.  First quarter ends that day.  
 
All this, the Lord willing, and we live.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Student Council Hot Lunch:  There will be a pizza hot 
lunch next week Wednesday, October 20.  The meal will 
include pizza, chips, and a dessert.  The cost is $2.00 for 
the first serving and $1.00 for seconds. 
 
School Closings: If school is closed due to bad weather 
or for sickness, it will be announced by 6:30 a.m.  In the 
event of a closing, you will be contacted through Call Fire, 
our school calling chain.   A test run will be done on 
Tuesday, October 19, early in the evening.  If you do 
not receive a call or text message, please let the school 
know so that we can add you to the list.  You can call 
the school at 385-4889 or email the school at 
pcs.office78@gmail.com. 
 

Parents United is looking for volunteers to make small 
(or large) batches of their favorite recipe to put in the 
school freezer. This can range from soups, casseroles, 
cookies, bars, pies etc. Our goal is to fill the freezer with 
delicious products to sell to the school and church 
community for everyone’s convenience. If you are willing 
to help us out, please contact Jolanda DeVries at 269-552-
8878  or jojo_vlagen@hotmail.com. Stay tuned for an 
email soon with what is available to buy! 
  

School Pictures:  Lifetouch will be coming to school on 
Monday, November 22, to photograph the students.   
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